
               SBBCH April 07, 2016 Meeting Minutes        

respectfully submitted by Shelly Duff, Secretary 
 

1. Meeting called to order 7:00 pm by SBBCH  President Robbin Schindele 
 

2. Motion to approve March minutes, made by Robbin Schindele, seconded, and passed. 
 

3. Robbin Schindele presented the March Treasures report: 
              
                  State Farm  
                                 Feb Opening Balance 6129.12  
                                 Int earned 1.46  
                                 Feb close/March Open Bal 6013.58  
                                 March Int pending  
 
                                Bank of Cascade  
                                March Opening Bal 7554.37  
                               Int Earned .04  
                                Deposits 903.00  
                               Expenses (5527.21) (Calendar, insurance Chapter display, education, website)  
                               March Ending Bal 2930.20  
                               Obligated funds 1570.00 (dues)  
                             Balance to work with 1360.  

 

                  Motion was made by Charles Chick to accept the Treasures report as stated, seconded and passed.  
                 

4. Committee Reports: 

   Standing Committees 
 

Education:  Nothing new.  
 

Projects & Rides:  
 

Moving forward with scheduling Sawyer and First aid classes. 

 

Johnson Creek Ride April 10 with a BBQ to follow. 

Horse Expo April 15
th
-17

th
 

Yard sale coming up the end of May. 

 

Public Event Committee:   

 

Trailer Rodeo: April 23
rd

 at the Emmett Fairgrounds 10:00a.m. – 3:00 p.m. 

 

Calendar Sales: 
 

                         SBBCH committed to 225 calendars for 2017. 
 

 

      

 

 

 

 

 



 

   State Directors/National Director:  
  

  Public Lands: 

 

  Phil Ryan discussed efforts to get more help in the Frank Church Wilderness. Phil also went over work 

being done to develop the first non-motorized trail head in the new Owyhee Wilderness. 

 

 

Unfinished Business 
 

             BCHI dues increase passed at the state convention.  The increase will be $5.00 for both family and                      

             single membership. 
 
 

 

 

5. New Business 
 

            
6. Program, Good of the Order/Notices 
 

       Door Prizes  
 

  Meeting adjourned at 8:00 P.M. 
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 Secretary:  Shelly Duff 

 Treasurer:  Shannon Schantz 

 Two (2) State Directors: Phil Ryan 

        Robbin Schindele 
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